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Chair Senator Smith, members of the committee, I am Ann Heyen, Ph.D. from 

Portland OR and I am writing to oppose OR 210 which would repeal our current 

system of mail in voting. As a Psychologist and Gerontologist in private practice I 

know from first hand experience that OR 210 would be particularly discriminatory to 

older and persons with disabilities who are unable to vote in person. Our current 

system of mail-in voting has been safe, economical and successful in giving all 

Oregonians a voice. 


